
Distance Learning Week 8 

May 26-29 
 
Hi Tigersharks! 

It is important that you continue your intervention program (System 44, Read 180 and/or 

Imagine Learning) through the next two weeks. The skills taught on these programs will help 

you get ready for your next grade. Fortunately, our intervention programs will be available 

throughout the summer. Please keep up with the programs and we will continue to monitor 

your usage.  

We would like to acknowledge the following students for this week’s software use! You ROCK! 

Third Grade:                                                                             Fourth Grade: 

Serenity G.                                                                           Nathaniel S.  

Ronnie E.                                                                                         

Karime M.                                                                     Fifth Grade: 

Ryan R.                 Elijah A. 

Carmina C.                 Jai M.  

Kory T.                  

 

We hope that all of you are well. Remember that you can always contact us through Class 

Dojo or email. Our email addresses are on our teacher page on the Tovashal website. We 

miss you! 

    Mrs. Baroody, Mrs. Abila, and Mrs. Lindsley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                   

   


